
We are now over half way through the half term. The weeks are passing by very quickly although 
it felt a little less spring-like last week with rain, wind, frost and even some snow. 
 
Joanne Clayton  
Head of Primary 

Community Work 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are still continuing to support the 100 
Challenge so feel free to continue sending in 
your food donations for Wyke Food Bank. 
 
Children in Year 6 have been creating their 
own 100 challenges including 100 alpaca 
facts, 100 jobs to do at home and 100 sit-
ups! 
 
 

A few polite reminders… 
 
I have noticed that more children are arriving or 
being collected late this week. Please can you 
make sure your child arrives on time and is also 
collected at the time they finish. 
 
With the ever changing weather please can you 
label your child’s jumper or cardigan to avoid any 
mix-ups. 

Curriculum  
This half term Year 2 have been learning 
about shape in maths and have been  
creating irregular 2D shapes.  

 
 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 7 May 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 

Mr Breakwell’s Sports Stars 

Nursery Harry  3CR Reuben   

UFA Charlotte 4DF Noah 

UFD Muntasha 4JM Tia 

1SA Mohammad 5JC Yahia 

1JB Eliza 5MM William W 

2SM Lexie 6LH Megan 

2RM Keira 6SB Tiah 

3EH Cody   

Nursery Hunter 3CR Macie 

UFA Noah 4DF Marakai 

UFD Freddie 4JM Owen 

1SA Darcy 5JC Efrim 

1JB Mikaeel 5MM William W 

2SM Nikodem 6LH Emily 

2RM Dawson 6SB Amelia 

3EH Daisy   


